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California Association FFA
FFA Executive Committee
Urgent Meeting Minutes

An urgent meeting of the State FFA Executive Committee was called to order on
Thursday, February 22, 2001 at 7:35 pm by our State FFA President, Tim Hammerich.
All officers were present except for Jacob Wenger and Terry Ann Sturgeon.

The item up for business was in regards to adding to the official FFA uniform a current
FFA lapel pin to be worn on the jacket collar. Mandi Bartleson moved “that we modify
proposal number two to read that if it passes by the State Convention delegates, it will
then be forwarded to the National FFA for consideration.” Motion passed 12 in the
affirmative, zero in the negative.

Doug Paasch moved “that we form a committee of the state officers to develop a rough
draft of a professional looking letter in regards to our position on the proposal, pending
approval by the other executive committee members, and forward it to Mr. Heuvel” It
was seconded and the motion passed by a voice vote.

Terry Ann Sturgeon and Jacob Wenger were called and they were in support of both
motions.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Jonnalee Henderson
California State FFA Secretary




